

## Wirral Hospitals' School "Working together to make everything better" An Ofsted "Outstanding" School

Headteacher: Mr P Arrowsmith

Joseph Paxton Campus, 157 Park Road North, Claughton, Wirral. CH41 0DD Tel: 0151-488-7680 e-mail: schooloffice@wirralhs.co.uk Website www.wirralhs.co.uk

PA/RMc/SJ

7th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **EXAMINATION RESULTS DAY**

Examination results will be published and ready for collection from school on Thursday 25th August 2022. School will be open from 10am until mid-day for your child to collect their results.

If your child is unable to collect the results in person on the designated day, the results will be sent out via 1<sup>st</sup> class post, the same day. They will be sent to the current home address that we have on our school record. Due to Data Protection, we are unable to give results over the telephone or via email.

If you have any questions regarding result day, please email Mr McMillan at <a href="mcmillan@wirralhs.co.uk">mcmillan@wirralhs.co.uk</a>, or call on the above number before Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> July.

Yours sincerely,

Phill Arrowsmith Headteacher















